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Local Public Safety Coordinating Council
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Youth and Gang Violence Subcommittee Meeting
Multnomah Building, Room 315
9-11am

Notes for June 1, 2017

Subcommittee Attendees

Co-Chairs Suzanne Hayden, US Attorney’s Office

Antoinette Edwards, City of Portland OYVP Roberta Hunte, Commissioner Stegman’s
Office

Attendees Deborah Kim, POIC

Glenn Banfield, MCDA Jessica Morkert-Shibley, County

Lorena Campbell, East County Schools Communications Office

Cyn Connais, Cascadia Julia Mitchell, POIC

Deena Corso, DCJ Juvenile Services Felesia Otis, VOA Oregon

Julian Cruell, Boys and Girls Club Alice Perry, Latino Network

James Dakin, PPB Eric Zimmerman, MCDA

Yetu Dumbia, IRCO

Tracey Freeman, DCJ LPSCC Staff

Kolina Fustitua, IRCO Lily Yamamoto, LPSCC

Mary Geelan, DCJ Christina Youssi, LPSCC

Deidre Gibson-Cairns, DCJ
Jillian Girard, Dept. of County Management
Yolanda Gonzalez, Latino Network

Introductions and Announcements
Introductions were made, and everyone shared something that made them smile this
week.

Announcements:
e Jim Dakin noted Officer Dale is receiving the Z-Man Award today.

Implementation Updates

Suzanne Hayden is supporting the implementation team coordinators. The first
coordinators meeting was held on May 19th. The groups are working through what needs
to be monitored and measured. Notes from the meeting were distributed and are attached.

Dashboards

Dashboards may be helpful to track measures. Jillian Girard presented an overview about
what dashboards are. Examples were shown. There was discussion about thinking through
dashboards. Mary noted the logical step is the best time to bring in the Equity and
Empowerment Lens.

There was discussion about the budget. It was recommended we check in with the Chair’s
Office (Adam) regularly and to collect the data to support the discussions we want to have.



Antoinette Edwards asked for information sharing about what is happening on the streets.
There was discussion about how to bring awareness, especially through the media, about

violence against marginalized communities.

Roberta Hunte recommended the subcommittee needs an organizing structure to help tell

our story.
It was decided to cancel the July 6th meeting.

The meeting was adjourned.
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